
Newsletter 38 Friday 22nd  September 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Edward Swift for an amazing construction of 

the Titanic. You have worked so hard to create this 

model and we are very proud of you.  

School Clubs 

We are delighted to announce that school clubs will 

commence next week, with athletics starting the week 

commencing 2nd October 2023. 

Monday—Cross-country (Starts 2.10.23) 

Tuesday—Cricket (Starts 26.9.23 

Thursday—Library Club (Starts 28.9.23) 

All clubs will run from 3:15 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

New to reception 2024 

Parent Tours of School can be booked onto on the 

following dates and times … please spread the word as 

we are excited about sharing our amazing school with 

prospective parents. Please call the school office to 

confirm your attendance. 

Tuesday 26th September 2:30-3:30 

Wednesday 4th October 11:00-12:00 

Thanks again for all your support and kindness, 

have a lovely weekend,     

 Lisa Hillman 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful week this has been. All of the 

children have been settling into routines and it has 

been a delight to see the progress that they are all 

making in their learning. Behaviour at play times and 

lunch-times has been good … even though we have 

had the odd rainstorm and have to dash in for wet 

play times.  

On Monday the staff have an INSET training session, 

where we will be introducing our new handwriting 

policy and refreshing our pedagogical knowledge on 

writing, phonics and maths. We hope you enjoy your 

day and look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 

26th September.  

Kind wishes, Mrs Lisa Hillman 

head@slimbridge.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Slimbridge  

‘ACTIVE CLUB’ Fun 

Fitness with Dan 

 

 

Exciting news—we will be running a new fitness exercise 

club on Tuesday mornings from 8:00 a.m. until school 

opening time. There will be a small cost of £2 per child, 

please send your child with £2.00 in an envelope to join 

in. Children will take part in circuit training and outdoor 

exercise to promote keeping fit and healthy. What a great 

way to start the day! Contact the school office if your 

child would like to join in.  

Dates for your diaries 

INSET DAY MONDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2023 

Parents’ Evenings— Monday 16th October  

    Thursday 19th October  

 

 


